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Lunde, Ashley

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 7:23 PM
To: dale.myers@ecy.wa.gov
Cc: Kiernan, James
Subject: Chevron Site 90129 Seattle Fourth Quarter 2024 Progress Report

Dale,

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), the following is a progress report
for Chevron site 90129 (“Brooklyn”) located at 4700 Brooklyn Avenue NE in Seattle, Washington. This
update satisfies the requirements of Agreed Order No. 13815 associated with the site which indicates
that quarterly progress reports be submitted to the Washington State Department of Ecology by the 15th
of the month following the end of the reporting period. This update summarizes activities completed
from October 1 through December 31, 2024.

Description of Work Performed during the Fourth Quarter 2024 Reporting Period

 AECOM completed the fourth quarter 2024 groundwater monitoring on December 19, 2024

Summary of Deviation from Approved Work Plans

 No deviations occurred during this reporting period

Description of Work Planned for the First Quarter 2025 Reporting Period

 AECOM will complete the first quarter 2025 groundwater sampling
 AECOM will begin work on a Draft Groundwater Monitoring Work Plan, pending receipt comments

on the Draft Groundwater Monitoring Work Plan submitted to Ecology for Chevron site 97502
 AECOM will continue to prepare and submit quarterly progress reports to Ecology via email

Change in Personnel

 AECOM has been retained as CEMC’s consultant for the Chevron site 90129 effective 1/1/2025
 Ashley Lunde, AECOM, is the consultant Project Manager

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you,

Ashley Lunde
Environmental Scientist
Environment
D 206.403.4216 M 425.591.3318
Ashley.lunde@aecom.com

AECOM
1111 Third Avenue, Suite 1600, Seattle, WA 98101
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